
Minutes of the meeting 14th November 2016

Apologies: Bruce Scott; Brian Rich

Minutes and matters arising: The minutes were read and approved. A light has been installed at 
the top of the walkway.

Officers reports:
Treasurer/Memb Sec: Tide tables for 2017 have been issued. Insurance has been taken out with a 
new company and the Treasurer reiterated the advice regarding hot working – only grinding is 
permitted. People who store vessels in the compound must not leave fuel or flares on board.

Feedback from meeting with Onion Collective regarding East Quay proposals
There was general concensus that the proposals were a step in the right direction and it was 
acknowledged that due consideration had been given to the needs of the boat owners. The proposals
can be seen on the onion collective website, onioncollective.co.uk. The committee is to review the 
rules governing the use of the yard.

Meeting closed at 1955.


